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BEARS, BEARS, BEARS ARE EVERYWHERE!

Thank you for all the wonderful "dressed bears" that were brought in
this morning. A lot of families had a quality time working on the
bears! We have bears masquerading as doctors, ballerinas,
princesses, pirates and many more characters. Please be sure to
stop by and admire all the bears this week as we continue our
theme about bears.

e On Friday September 11 we hosted two special events at
FPCDC. I hope you were able to attend Muffins for
Grandparents. We had over 120 visitors on that morning. The
children love having their special visitors and it was a huge
success.

« Also Superheroes for Heroes took place on 9/11. This event is
planned and supported by Georgia Child Care Association Early
Education Advocacy fund as well as the Travis Manion
Foundation that supports Veterans and families of fallen
service members. We collected $110 for this worthy project.

Thanks to everyone for their support and
participation in all of our projects!

First Presbyterian Child Development Center,working with First Presbyterian
Church of Gainesville, is participating in two service projects this month.

September is End Hunger Month
Our children are collecting canned food for the Gainesville/ Hall County Food
Pantry.

Gently Used Magazines Needed
The residents of nursing/assisted living homes are thankful for magazine to fill
empty hours. This is a mission sponsored by Presbyterian Women.

If you have any donations you may drop them off at the office in the CDC.
Thanks for your support.

Upcoming Events e
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